

# OpenBao community weekly status meeting

June 20, 2024



Meeting information:

Every non-holiday Thursday morning at 8am PT/11am ET for 30 minutes

Zoom link -

<https://zoom-lfx.platform.linuxfoundation.org/meeting/94640473133?password=34a5aead-afe2-4a39-9e91-c16082afcfc5>

Please indicate your company/entity, or independent affiliation in parentheses.

John Smith (Company A)

Jane Smith (Independent)

## LF Antitrust Policy Notice



Linux Foundation meetings involve participation by industry competitors, and it is the intention of the Linux Foundation to conduct all of its activities in accordance with applicable antitrust and competition laws. It is therefore extremely important that attendees adhere to meeting agendas, and be aware of, and not participate in, any activities that are prohibited under applicable US state, federal or foreign antitrust and competition laws.

Examples of types of actions that are prohibited at Linux Foundation meetings and in connection with Linux Foundation activities are described in the Linux Foundation Antitrust Policy available at <http://www.linuxfoundation.org/antitrust-policy>. If you have questions about these matters, please contact your company counsel, or if you are a member of the Linux Foundation, feel free to contact Andrew Updegrave of the firm of Gesmer Updegrave LLP, which provides legal counsel to the Linux Foundation.

# Announcements

- Beta released on June 20th!
  - GA scheduled for July 16th
  - GPG signatures had an issue ([#375](#)), opted to reroll the signing key.
- 8 PRs merged since last meeting
  - Thanks to nobe4 and Wouterkoorn for their first contributions!

# Agenda - PR Triage for GA

- Cross cluster revocations ([#365](#))
- Pass BAO\_ADDR to token helper ([#348](#))
- Direct OIDC callback mode ([#318](#))
- Update dependencies ([#287](#), [#288](#))

# Agenda - Issue Triage for GA

- Remove unified CRLs ([#272](#)) → Fixed by [#365](#)
- docs: write our own tutorials ([#151](#))
- docs: recreate images and diagrams ([#149](#))
- RFE: Split CLI, Agent, Proxy, and Server binaries ([#73](#))

# Agenda - Dev Topics

- Merge requirements?
  - Passing (non-race) CI for Go changes (use the "docs" label to avoid)?
  - Signing for commits?
  - Squash merge or rebase merge?
  - Up to date branch?
- Release freezes?
  - Beta release is large feature freeze?
  - 1 week prior to GA release for code freeze?
- Next version number: 2.0.1 or 2.1.0?

# Agenda - RFC Triage

- Transactional Storage ([#296](#) / [#292](#))
  - Limits for Raft TXN size? 8x?
  - Allow disabling transactions as a config parameter?
- Consensus around removing mlock ([#354](#) / [#363](#))
  - Merge ahead of GA?



# Next Meeting ...

June 27, 2024



